
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 7/1/2014 4:49:47 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Yet another meeting 

Thanks Laura, 
I'm en route to yet another reptile meeting but I'll Cc myself and follow up tomorrow with him. 
I think he left at 430 today. 
And have a good week/Holiday too! 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 1, 2014, at 3:50 PM, "Doll, Laura" <1 gpg e.com> wrote: 

Hi Anna-Marie -

I haven't heard back from Brian on this and am realizing he could be out for the 
week. 

I'm not in a rush to get a response, but I don't want it to fall through the cracks 
either. 

Could you just make sure he is aware it came through and see if he's interested 
at all? 

If so, you and I can work on scheduling, one of our most favorite things! 

Thanks 

And Happy 4th! 

Laura 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 6:32 PM 

SB GT&S 0258076 

mailto:anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov


To: Turner, Brian 
Subject: Yet another meeting 

Hi Brian - hope your week is winding down and not up. 

I enjoyed your presentation yesterday at the Commission meeting, and am glad 
you are there to help navigate those federal policy changes, among other things. 

After Sumeet and Jim Howe met with you yesterday we realized that you hadn't 
yet met Jesus Soto, our Sr. VP of Engineering and Construction. He would 
really like an opportunity to meet with you to talk more about gas operations. 
Jesus came from El Paso Natural Gas and is relatively new to PG&E so he has a 
strong outside perspective. 

If you were willing and your schedule allowed, it might be good to get together 
sometime at Bishop Ranch. I know you have been through the Gas Control 
Center, but there are always new and interesting things going on there. If that is 
inconvenient, I'm sure we can find a time when Jesus is in the city and you 
could get together. 

Could I work with Anna-Marie to set something up in July or August? 

Thanks Brian. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 



Irdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


